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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope everyone had an enjoyable half-term. 
This week the weather has slowly begun to warm up – please could I 
remind you of the importance of sun safety- specifically a hat and sun 
cream. I sent out details at the end of Term 5 and this week children also 
had an assembly on this theme.  We also launched our value of Courage, 
thinking about the term ahead and apprehensions we may have and how we 
can use the value of courage to help us get through. We listened to a story 
about Moses and the courage he had to use when faced with a difficult 
dilemma.  I am delighted that we have now been able to share our Ofsted 
outcome. Thank you so much for the many kind words and emails we have 
received.  Sycamore had a wonderful trip to the Ashmolean Museum on 
Tuesday as part of their Egyptian curriculum learning. They had a great day 
exploring and members of the public and the staff at the museum 
commented on what an extremely polite and well-behaved group of children 
they were – a credit to the school. Well done - lovey to have such feedback 
and seeing our values in action. Many of the girls in Maple class went to a 
Girls Rugby event at The Saints ground in Northampton on Wednesday. 
Mrs Wilmot kindly accompanied them as part of a super day where they got 
to do a wealth of different activities including mini games, orienteering and 
the had a tour of the stadium. Thank you to the staff involved and the 
parents support in getting the day to work. Next week it is the British 

Nutrition Foundation’s Healthy Eating Week. Children will explore this as 
part of an assembly but attached are some great ideas for healthier 
lunchboxes. Finally, I would like to extend a warm welcome to Myles, Molly, 
Jordan and Jesse and their families as they join our Croughton school 
community this term. 
Hope to see many of you on Saturday at the Village fete - enjoy your 

weekend!     Mrs. Sarah Smith 

 

Diary – WB 12th June  
Healthy Eating Week 
Year 1 Phonics Check week 
 
Monday 
Sycamore Additional Ukulele lesson 
Tuesday 

5pm SEN Information evening  
Pupil profile reviews YrR-5 
Wednesday 
Sycamore Ukulele 
Thursday 
 
Friday 
PTFA Father’s Day Shop 
Maple Forest School 

Class 
Be Ready Be Respectful Be 

Safe Award 
Sport Award  Head Teacher Awards 

Beech        Poppy Amelia Finley Oran 

Chestnut          Aleisha Myles Zach Jordan 

Sycamore Henry Meredith Alex Harriet, Jessie 

Maple Finn Bronwen Estelle Cameron 

 

Attachments: 
 
WUW – Ome TV 
Medical Letter 
Kiddy Car Boot 
Healthy Lunchbox ideas 
 
Staff Update 
Beech letters summer term 2 
 
Ofsted –Wed  
SEND Strategy - Mon 

 

 

 

Attendance Figure - 
for the whole school this 

academic year: 94.87 % 
Target 96% 

    

Safeguarding - Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility.  
Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs S. Smith 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs K. Green 
Governor Responsible for Safeguarding – Mrs C. Barrett 

 

    

NEWSLETTER – FRIDAY 9th June 2023   Value of the Term: Courage 

School Website – do have a look 
on here as it contains lots of useful 
details – also the photos have been 
updated now too! 

Important Parking Please could we 
remind you to be respectful and 
mindful of behaviour choices when 
parking around the village and near to 
other’s property. This week a local 
resident contacted school and 
reported that a parent of ours had not 
been very polite towards her. Hotshots Player of the Month – May – Finley Richards 

PTFA Sponsored Skip – just a 
quick reminder that the PTFA have 
challenged the children to skip for 
the month of June. Mrs Smith is 
skipping daily! How are you getting 
on? 

Village Fete tomorrow 2-4pm. Choir performing. Lots of stalls including a 
tombola and splat the rat run by school.  


